
 

 

BARTON TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING     

May 14th 2024   
   
PRESENT:   Supervisor - Kyle Luce   

                    Clerk -         Pam Rosendall   

                    Treasurer - Sandy Anderson    

                    Trustee’s -  John Wright,    

                     David Lange - Absent   

  

PUBLIC:   4 citizens   

CALL TO ORDER:  Supervisor Kyle Luce called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM.   

  

MINUTES:  Motion to approve minutes from the April 9th, meeting was made by K. Luce, seconded 

by P. Rosendall. Motion passed.    

  

FINANCE:  Treasurer Anderson presented the monthly finance report for April:   

General Fund - $356,490.79  

Building Fund - $3,398.69   

Road Fund -      $532,557.40   

EMS Fund -       $57,207.28   

ARPA Fund -     $86,056.22    

Motion to approve the financial report as was made by P. Rosendall, seconded by J. Wright.   

Motion passed.    

BILLS:  Clerk Pam presented a list of bills to be paid for May in the amount of $6,688.88.    

Motion to pay the bills as presented was made by K. Luce, seconded by S. Anderson.  Motion 

passed.    

  

LETTERS & CORRESPONDENCE:  Newaygo County Hazmat collection is May 18th. Tire collection is June 

15th.  Anyone interested in volunteering at county see clerk or Supervisor.   

  

COMMITTES:  

 Planning Committee to hold Public Hearing Thursday May 30th @ 6:00p.m.  Purpose of the meeting 

is to go over the amended Barton Township Zoning Ordinance with public.    Planning Committee 

June 20th 2024 6pm.   

Board of Review Meeting July 16th 2024    

OLD BUSINESS:  

Scott Kleinsorge from DK design group will be out to get measurements on hall. Supervisor Kyle stated 

everything is moving forward.    

Barton townships first cleanup up event went well. Need to look at it again next year to see what can 

been done to improve upon event.    

Supervisor Kyle is working with drain commissioner to take rest of township tires from May 4th 

cleanup.   

A big THANK YOU to all who donated time and food for event!    



 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  Steve and Doug went out to inquire about sheds size and pricing to replace 

townships dilapidated one.      

  

MEMBER COMMENT:  Clerk mentioned she is looking for 2-3 election inspectors for up coming 

Primary/General election.   

  

ADJOURNMENT: Sandy Anderson made a motion to adjourn the meeting, John Wright 

seconded.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM.   

   

Regards,  

 

Pam Rosendall   5-14/2024 


